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EOIR to Host Information Session on Enhanced 
 Case Flow Processing Before the Immigration Courts 

Agency Will Host a Virtual Information Session on Dec. 9, 2020 

SUMMARY: The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) invites interested parties to 
attend an information session about the Immigration Court’s case flow processing. Acting 
Principal Deputy Chief Immigration Judge Mary Cheng will discuss case flow processing and 
answer questions.  

Please join us via webinar:  

DATE:  Dec. 9, 2 p.m. – 3 p.m. Eastern Time

LOCATION:  This information session will be live on GoToWebinar. 

RSVP to EngagewithEOIR@usdoj.gov by noon (EST) on Dec. 8 with the name(s) of the 
attendee(s), your organization, and an email address. Webinar information will be sent to those 
who RSVP. 

The information sessions are not open to press. All media inquiries should be directed to the 
Communications and Legislative Affairs Division at pao.eoir@usdoj.gov.  
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